
From: betty.hoadley@comcast.net
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Small item this month......
Date: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 3:08:27 PM

The Friends of the Audi have rounded third and are headed for home
plate with the Audi Seat Restoration Project.  The latest tally of funds
donated will be revealed at the City Council meeting on January 9. 
 
The Project is in its last stages, but there is still time to donate to this
cause.  Tell your friends and family members to simply send a check
to
 
The Friends of the Audi
Box 652
Concord, NH    03302
 
 
Individual donations have ranged from $3 to $1,000.  No amount is too
small.  Every dollar counts.  Let's finish with a flourish!
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